

Sampson: Don’t Link Tier Six To Redistricting
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March 14, 2012 at 4:47 pm
There should not be a deal linking Tier Six to the proposed compromise on redistricting, Senate Minority Leader John Sampson said today in a statement. 

“Rumors are swirling that, in true Albany fashion, the awful redistricting provisions have been tied to the creation of Tier VI. If this is true and both are allowed to move forward, we will be disenfranchising minorities while simultaneously eliminating retirement security for working families in a classic Albany backroom deal. Senate Democrats will not be party to these cynical maneuvers.”
Legislative leaders in the Democratic-led Assembly and Republican-controlled Senate have insisted that there is no linkage between the two issues.

It appears that we are in store for a very long night at the Capitol as lawmakers privately negotiate a variety of issues, including an amendment on overhauling redistricting, the Tier Six proposal and an exapnsion of casino gambling.

But deals are being made left and right with nearly every outstanding issue being hammered out this afternoon, as Ken Lovett and Glenn Blain just reported. 
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